
CAMP SPRINGS INITIATIVE 

May 16, 2011 

MINUTES 
 

A meeting of the Board of the Camp Springs Initiative was held May 16, 2011 

at Camp Springs Vineyard. Attending were Bill and Carolyn Allender, Harriet 

Arrasmith, Lonnie Enzweiler, Mike Enzweiler, Nancy Enzweiler and Don 

Wiedeman. 
 

The meeting was called to order by Carolyn Allender and the minutes from 

April's meeting were reviewed and accepted.  

The Treasurer's Report showed a balance of $417.73 for CSI, $49.90 for 

the Conservation District grant, $794 for the Cooperative Extension grant 

and $50 for the Camp Springs News.  
 

Old Business: 

1) Adopt-A-Highway: 18 volunteers cleaned 7 miles of roads on April 30.  

2) Grants: Planting has been done and lights have been installed at the signs. 

Mike will find a way to use the remainder of his grant money. 

3)Trash for Cash: Carolyn will look into getting our date for the fall. 

4) Force Main Sewer: Anna Z. is writing a letter 

5) Mike asked Carolyn to send a thank you to the Conservation District 

office 

 

New Business:  

1) Board Membership: Ideas for increasing board membership were 

discussed 

2) Camp Springs Day: Camp Springs Vineyard will host on July 30 from 5-9. 

This year the event will be pot-luck with CSI providing tea and lemonade. 

There will be a Bake-Off and a Photo Contest. Lonnie will provide paper 

goods and Harriet will bring meat. 
 

The next meeting will be held on June 20 at 7 p.m. at the Camp Springs 

Vineyard. Motion to adjourn: Harriet Arrasmith, second: Lonnie Enzweiler 

 

     Respectfully submitted, 

     Nancy Enzweiler, Secretary 

 
 


